
LaGrange County RC Club 

March 10 Business Newsletter 
 

 
 

 

Meeting was opened and minutes and treasurers report 

approved. Eight members present. 

New Business:  Nominations for 2010 officers are as follows: President: Vern Ludy, Vice President, 

John Cline, Treasurer: Jim Reick, Secretary: Jerry Bystry, Safety Officer: Eric Hartman. Additions 

can be opened during the April meeting before the final vote. An inter club fly-in is proposed. Jerry to 

send out an area schedule so a non-interfering date can be chosen. Dues for Tommy will be forgiven 

for the extra work and expense he puts forward in keeping the field open during the winter months. 

Indoor flying was discussed with Eric stating he had a place in New Paris if a closer one to the 

LaGrange area can’t be found for the winter. April meeting will be at the field at 7:00 the second 

Tuesday. May thru October will be the second Saturday of the month at 1:00.  

 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 

 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 

 

 

Editors Comments:  I failed to record the Treasures report. I will email the amount when I check with 

Jim. Craig and Jerry gave a report on the FPV system and showed some videos. 


